RESEARCH OPPORTUNITY
FOR

TEACHERS OF STUDENTS WITH
AUTISM

Researchers at The University of Alabama
are looking for

special education and general education
kindergarten-5t" grade teachers in the state of Alabama

to complete a survey regarding the experiences of
teachers of students with Autism.

The web-based survey will take approximately 25 minutes
to complete.
Teachers will be compensated with a $10 gift card to
Wal-Mart or Amazon.com for their time.

To be eligible, you must be a certified public school teacher
who is currently teaching a student with Autism or has taught
a student with Autism within the past year.

If you would like to participate, please visit the following link:
https://teachersurvey.page.link/autism

If you have questions, please contact: Sophie Eldred at
sweldred@crimson.ua.edu or (256) 701-4601 UALIRE AunrovediDooument
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